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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wednesdays: 9:30am - Low Impact Exercise 
Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 
 

• May 9th - Yard Clean Up Day 
• May 24th – Seniors Lunch 
• May 14th - Mother’s Day Lunch 
• July 8th – Fishing Tournament 
• July 23rd – Car Show 
• August 12th - Golf Tournament 

 
MOTHER’S DAY LUNCH 
Treat Mom to a delicious Mother’s Day 
Lunch. 11:30am to 1:30pm. Menu includes 
choice of starter, main entree and dessert. 
Moms will receive a special gift! Tickets are 
$12 per adult, $7 per child (6-10 years) and 
$4 per child (3-5 years). Tickets available in 
advance only. Call Kellie 613-732-
9739.Volunteers welcome! 
 
MONTHLY SENIORS LUNCHEON 
May 24th – Come out to the monthly seniors 
luncheon and bring a friend. Delicious lunch, 
entertainment and great company. $10. 
 
BAR WORKERS 
There are many rentals taking place over the 
summer months that require bar service. If 
you are SmartServe certified and would like 
to volunteer your time bartending please 
contact Kevin or Val Champ at 613-732-
8515 or send an email to  
rcrcbartending@gmail.com. 
 
SUMMER READING 
Looking for a great book to read this 
summer? Come check out our free library 
filled with great reads. Books are available 
to check out anytime the centre is open. 
Please take advance of this great resource. 
 

 
EUCHRE DONE FOR THE SEASON 
A BIG "Thank you" to all the people who 
came out to play euchre and who brought 
munchies, sweets and tea on Monday nights. 
The evenings were filled with fun, laughter 
and socializing. Hope to see you all in the 
fall for another euchre season. The following 
are the winners for 2016/17: 
- Ladies High - Elaine Yourth 
- Men's High - Harold Yourth 
- Ladies Most Lones - Elaine Yourth 
- Men's Most Lones - Vernie Schruder 
- Door Prize Winners - Florence Schruder, 
Annette DeHaan, Mark Wagner 
- Bonnie Dumouchel 

 
 
 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to Cody and Megan 
Charbonneau on the birth of their twins, 
Jackson and Jenna on April 4, 2017. 
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BINGO WORKERS 
We are looking for two Bingo workers to fill 
a shift on June 18th from 4-6 pm, who have 
taken the training. If you can help, or are 
interested in taking the training please 
contact Marlyn at 613-735-5938. 
 
FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE 
The Rankin Culture and Recreation Centre 
is looking for people to help with 
fundraising. If you can give even a little bit 
of time, we'd love the help. For more 
information, please contact Kellie at 613-
732-9739. 
 
FROM THE RETIREMENT CORNER 
Dear Cousin: 
Just dropping you a note about our monthly 
senior’s luncheon’s at the Rankin Centre. 
Sure wish you could get to our gathering. 
Each time we go through the doors of that 
building I am amazed that this community 
centre is here in little old Rankin. The 
facility is beautiful – the washrooms are the 
cleanest we’ve ever seen! Before lunchtime 
we have a speaker (when the Paramedics 
speak it is such a reassuring blessing – we 
even get our blood pressure checked). Tea, 
coffee and cookies are available at 11:00, 
and our delicious lunch is served at Noon. 
Our April lunch consisted of scalloped 
potatoes, maple ham, salads, buns and more. 
Your Uncle Wes really loved the blueberry 
cake and ice cream for dessert! We also 
enjoyed musical entertainment by Dave & 
Kathy Beskau singing, playing accordion 
and guitar. We are very fortunate that the 
lead volunteer Marlyn Sauk, and her helpers, 
took on this must needed mission. Sharing in 
fellowship is such a blessing. So come if and 
when you can.  
- Aunt Lilly 
 
 

 
GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Mark your calendars for our Third Annual 
Golf Tournament on August 12th at Whitetail 
Golf Club in Eganville. Stay tuned for more 
details.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
50'S & 60'S DANCE 
The second 50s & 60s dance was another 
great success. Many thanks to Saar's Store, 
Kingburger, Plummer Marine and Valley 
Automotive, who sold tickets for us and a 
big thank you to all the business' who do-
nated items for our silent auction. It was 
greatly appreciated. Another big thank you 
to Kent & Barb Plummer for all your help 
and advertising you did to promote this 
event. Shelley, Murray and I truly enjoyed 
our joint effort on making this another suc-
cessful fundraising event. We also thank 
everyone who purchased tickets. We hope 
you enjoyed the evening of excellent music 
from Eddy and The Stingrays. Looks like 
they will be coming back next year, so be 
watching for the date soon.   
- Sandra Johnstone  


